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Agenda Item 
Item 6. A. Braun Cost Share 

Prepared By 
Linda Loomis, Administrator 

Summary 
The Board of Managers approved the Cost Share request for Dustin Braun at the June 2020 Board meeting.  Mr. Braun has 

been working on installation of the rainwater capture and storage system.  He expects to have the majority of the project 

complete by the project deadline of November 30, 2020.  Pump and plumbing materials were back ordered, but he has 

been promised shipment.  However, he does not think he will be able to have community engagement/workshop activity 

and the video completed until spring. 

I have communicated with Mr. Braun that the District can consider extending the deadline for the grant agreement until 

2021.  He would like to get partial payment on the grant ahead any extended deadline.  The grant from the LMRWD was 

mainly for the cost of the rainwater capture and storage system and the community engagement and video were part of 

the requirements Mr. Braun was planning in order to complete his Master Water Steward program. 

The decision before the Board is whether or not to pay the Cost Share Grant before the project is totally complete.  The 

amount of the grant is $2,418.  All the costs of the project were for the materials needed.  There were no costs involved 

with the community engagement and the video.  Mr. Braun has sent a picture of the cistern installed. 

 

Attachments 
No attachments 

Recommended Action 
Motion to authorize reimbursement to Dustin Braun and extend deadline to June 30, 2021 

 

Executive Summary for Action 
Lower Minnesota River Watershed District Board of Managers Meeting 

Wednesday, October 21, 2020 


